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HB 2025 is poorly thought out. When fuel goes up, everything goes up. When you 

look around at what you have in your home, realize that it spent time on a truck, be 

that furniture or food. It will all cost more because it has to follow the price of fuel. 

People are struggling right now with high prices already. Please don't add to that 

grief. I'd also like to comment on public transportation in and around the Portland 

area. Ridership is WAY down, yet they want to keep adding on to the rail lines. This 

makes very little sense and costs millions of dollars. Please rethink this idea. Thanks 

for your time.   


